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Letter of Recommendation

To Whom It May Concern

As the Executive Director of the public institution Millennium Challenge Account Moldova, now SDA
Moldova, I had the opportunity to work with Mrs. Cornelia URSU since 2010 when she was employed
here for five years on a full-time basis as Translator/Interpreter for the large US Government’s Compact

program.

Her duties included translating materials (guidelines, operational manuals, activity reports, webpage
content, etc.) and interpreting from/to English/Romanian during the corporate and Steering Committee
meetings or missions of the representatives of the Millennium Challenge Corporation, a U.S. foreign

assistance agency, to Moldova.

It is my pleasure to recommend Mrs. Ursu as she is a professional and possesses a unique combination of
intellectual acumen, attention to detail, and passion for linguistic issues. She is impressively diligent, and
extremely capable of researching terms and coming up with linguistically creative ways to convey the

proper meaning of words.

Moreover, besides her translation and interpretation duties, Mrs. Ursu was always responsive and willing
to give a hand to the entity’s departments. We could rely on her help whenever there was a need to
substitute the entity’s office manager or assistant or in organization of various activities, roundtables,

outreach and visibility events and campaigns. She is committed to getting the job done right and on time.

While Mrs. Ursu’s professional acumen was greatly valuable for our institution, she is also a wonderful
team player. Optimistic, engaging and easy to get along with, she fostered many positive relationships

within our institution.

I hope that these insights offer you more perspective on Mrs. Ursu’s abilities. If it will be of any

assistance, I would be happy to discuss or clarify any questions you have. Feel free to contact me at
email valentina.badrajan@sda.gov.md, or phone nr. +373 60301288.

Sincerely,

e

Valentina Badrajan,

Executive Director
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